
Teacher Appreciation Week is coming…. 

It’s Plane to See….Running Springs Teachers are the Best in the World! 

May 10th – May 14th 
Teacher Appreciation Week will look a little different this year but we look 

forward to celebrating all that our teachers and staff have done this year.  

Daily Gifts 

Gifts will not be brought by the students to school this year. Gifts will be collected by Room 

Parents off campus and later delivered to teachers. Look for information from your room 

parent for how your class will be collecting items.  

Suggested gifts are Favorite Snacks & Treats, School Supplies, and Gift Cards. Notes of 

Appreciation are always welcome. 

*Individual grades are not responsible for daily breakfasts* 

PTA will be providing 2 breakfast days, 1 lunch, and 2 snack days. If you would like to 

donate towards drinks and desserts for the Wednesday lunch please send $3-$5 via Venmo 

to @Julie-Falda. 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week is a wonderful way to thank our teachers and staff here at 

Running Springs. This year came with some “baggage” but they were nothing short of “first 

class”! We hope that you will join us on this little “celebration trip” and consider 

participating. If you have any questions please ask your room parent(s) or us! Information & 

reminders can also be found on our website www.runningspringspta.org and Facebook & 

Instagram pages! Thank you! 

 

Jennifer Reighter (Belle2619@yahoo.com)   

Julie Falda (juliefalda@hotmail.com) 

Teacher Appreciation Week Chairs 

 

http://www.runningspringspta.org/

